
MUMS AND TOTS 

 

Last year our numbers were quite low, however, this year we have really grown. We 

have over 30 children on our books. Some attend every week, whilst others come 

every so often.  The banner purchased for our advertising campaign, which was put 

on the fence as you enter the village hall, has attracted new people from our village 

and from Brackley.   

Last year we had a few difficulties with party goers using our equipment.  Gary the 

booking clerk has added a paragraph into booking forms for the hire of the village 

hall. We purchased a plastic sheet which we cover the shelves and toys with every 

week, and we also put up signs. We have not had any problems since. 

The banner and sheeting were purchased with the grant given to us from the Parish 

Council. Thank you. 

I really enjoy running the sessions with the help of the other volunteers, Hazel and 

Cathy. I am unsure of my plans for September.  I may start teaching part time again, 

but if I can, I will try and continue with Mums and Tots as well. 

Mums and Tots is such a valuable group for new mums, parents, grandparents and 

children. May it continue to grow and serve our community. 


